
 

 

M A R C H  1 6 ,  2 0 1 5  

 

Upcoming Events: 

the 

Sage Hills Weekly 
Educating all students to recognize and achieve their highest potential. 

BOB 
This year has been a great year for 
Battle of the Books.  Thanks to 
everyone who helped in one way or 
another to make BOB successful.  The 
purpose of Battle of the Books is to 
promote a love of reading, encourage 
student interaction, and to provide a 
fun competition.  This year we had 81 
teams participate – that is 81 captains, 
378 students, 421 battles, and over 
4,000 questions asked. 

Congratulations to our 1st place teams: 
   1st & 2nd  - The Roaring Lions 
   3rd & 4th – The Best Pals 
   5th & 6th–Mr. Lemoncello’s Readers. 

Mr. Lemoncello’s Readers will 
represent our school at the district 
battles on Saturday, March 28th, at 
Grovecrest Elementary in Pleasant 
Grove. 

Look for the Battle of the Books book 
list for next year (2015-2016) – it will 
be available June 3rd – the first day of 
Summer Library. 

Network and Phone Outage 
Wednesday, March 18th 

This Wednesday we will be doing some upgrades to our network and 

phones.  We anticipate phones being down in the office starting at 
7:30 a.m. and lasting an hour or two.  Teachers will also lose network 

and phones for some time throughout the day so their systems can be 
upgraded.  We thank you in advance for your patience on 

Wednesday. If you need to contact the school during the upgrade, 
you can email sagehillsoffice@alpinedistrict.org or call and leave a 
message and we will get back to you as soon as we can. 

Fundraiser 
Kickoff 
Mon, March 30th  

Wax Museum 
(5th Grade) 
Friday, April 3rd  

Presentations will 
be held in each 
classroom. 

Spring Break 
April 6th – 10th  
NO SCHOOL – 
Enjoy your Spring 
Break! 

Thunderhawk 
Walk - information 
to come. 


